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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery [kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com] on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery [kward@themineralgallery.com]

Sent: Monday, December 17, 2012 8:01 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: * * The Silver, Beryl, and Rhodo Rooms are Updated * *

 

   

 The Final Website Update of 2012! 
    

Just a quick notice to let everyone know that the Silver, Beryl, and 
Rhodochrosite Rooms have all been restocked and updated. The 
final show update was last week and this is the final website update 

for 2012. Please e-mail if you have questions or wish to make an offer. 
  

 Silver Rooms 
Beryl Rooms 

Rhodochrosite Rooms  
And by the way.... 

The Gold Rooms have also been updated! 
  

* Thanks Again for Making Us Your First Choice for Fine Minerals * 
  

Best Wishes from All of Us for a Wonderful Holiday Season! 
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Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

* All offers are welcome and layaways are available * 

 New Updates and the annual Pre-Tucson Mineral Sale 

coming soon in 2013! Stay tuned for future notices! 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - 

www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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